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Sterling Memorial Library holds an open house in the restored nave

The Yale community is invited to join us for a special open house on Thursday September 18th, 3-5pm, to
celebrate the reopening of the restored nave of Sterling Memorial Library. This marks the completion of a major,
yearlong restoration project that has returned the nave to its original splendor and brought about improvements that
will better serve the needs of library users in the twenty-first century. Staff will be on hand to give informal tours and
refreshments will be served. All are welcome!
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